
The U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) has announced
the recall of the following products. Consumers should stop using recalled
products unless otherwise instructed. Consumers can submit reports of
harm to CPSC’s new searchable online product safety database at
www.SaferProducts.gov. A searchable food and medical product recall
database is available at www.fda.gov/Safety/Recalls/default.htm.

Children’s sunglasses
Units: About 215,000

Hazard: Paint on the glasses contains excessive levels of lead, posing a variety
of health risks to children.

Description: Twenty different styles of the Sears/Kmart, Disney and Marvel
Comics-themed glasses, including glasses with images of Spider-Man, Cars
and Doc McStuffins, are recalled. The glasses come in a variety of colors.

Sold at: Bon Ton, CVS, Kmart, Rite-Aid, Walgreens and other retail stores
nationwide from December 2013 to March 2014 for $7 to $13.

Remedy: Return glasses to FGX International for a replacement or refund.

Contact: Call 877-277- 0104 or visit www.fgxi.com.
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